Steven SeEe

From: ROBERT BEGGS <rbeggs3@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 3:02 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: H7329 Support

Legislators and to Whom it May Concern:

Please support H7329 Treaty on the Prohibition of Nuclear War !
Robert W. Beggs

40 Willow Rd

Charlestown, RI 02813
203-564-3866

Sent from my iPhone



